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Richard Cobb, Director

October 14, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: Richard Cobb, Director

RE: School Board Approval

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Central School — North SR Travel Ball/Baseball

East Milton Elementary — Girl Scout Troop 868/meetings

Gulf Breeze High — GB Optimist Club/Christmas Tree Sale

Gulf Breeze High — GB Sports Association/GB Sports Assoc/homecoming games
Gulf Breeze High — Coastal Shotokan Karate/seminar

Holley Navarre Intermediate — Girl Scout Troop 804/Fall Festival

Holley Navarre Intermediate — Girl Scout Council of FL Panhandle/meetings
Holley Navarre Intermediate — Child Evangelism Fellowship/Good News Club
Holley Navarre Middle — Navarre beach Volleyball Club/Volleyball training
Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Louise Atchison/birthday party

Locklin Tech/Russell Center — Susan Womack/Christmas family gathering
West Navarre Primary — Boy Scouts of America/recruitment

West Navarre Primary — Cub Scouts Pack 106 Den 5/meetings

Woodlawn Beach Middle — CoderDojo Emerald Coast Inc./computer class



